
 

 

GENERAL MEETING 

ZOOM VIDEOCONFERENCE 

OCTOBER 8, 2020 

 

GENERAL PROGRAM:  President Jo Ann Cobb introduced the speaker, Imelda Valdez, who 

spoke to our group about her work at the Sierra Community House (formerly the SAFE house).  

Ms. Valdez described the safe house procedures for individuals and families fleeing domestic 

violence and resources that she attempts to coordinate for the individuals staying at the Sierra 

Community House.   

CALL TO ORDER:  The meeting was called to order by Jo Ann Cobb at 11:41 am after the 

general program.   

MEMBERS IN ATTENDANCE:  Jo Ann Cobb, Patricia Watters, Kym Pipkin, Johnnie Lee 

Don, Diane Morrison, Priscilla Mills, Dana Loury, Ginger Wilson, Sandy Wolfe, Meri 

McEneny, Betsey Husted, Lynn Flagg, Kathie Julian, Rachel Swift, Jan Potter, Terry Yagura, 

and Barbara Ramsey. 

MINUTES:  Diane Morrison made a motion to approve the minutes of the September 10, 2020, 

general meeting; Johnnie Lee Don seconded the motion, which was passed unanimously. 

REPORTS:   Officer reports are attached to the leadership minutes.  Of note, we have 54 paid 

members.  Please consider asking other women we know to join.  Interest group reports will be 

in the November newsletter.   

The meeting adjourned at 12:02 pm 

Respectfully submitted by Kym Pipkin, filling in for Ann Yuhas. 

Approved as submitted on 11/12/2020 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


